
Background 

At the Ordinary Meeting of Council dated 28 February 2024,
Council resolved to receive the draft Queenscliff Traffic
Management Strategy (QTMS), and place it on public exhibition,
inviting submissions for a period of 28 days. 

The public exhibition period was open from 06 March – 03 April
2024. 

Engagement Themes 

During the public exhibition period, Council received 6
submissions to the draft QTMS. The recurring themes from these
submissions included: 

Hesse Street roundabouts – specifically pedestrian safety and
vehicle movements 
Movement & Place Framework and how this is applied in a
local context 
Freight and heavy vehicle movements through Queenscliff 
Speed humps throughout Queenscliff, and how they are
designed and prioritsed 
Electric vehicle chargers and where they are located 
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Furthermore, a number of items raised related to items outside
the scope of the QTMS, including: 

Matters outside the study area 
Operational and maintenance issues 

These specific issues will be reviewed, and appropriate action
undertaken where necessary. However, they will not be
incorporated within the updated QTMS. 

Next Steps 

Council officers are reviewing all feedback and updating the draft
QTMS accordingly. 
The intent is to seek Council endorsement of the updated draft at
the June Ordinary Meeting. 
 
Further updates will be provided at the QTMS project page, which
is available at https://boq.news/QTMS


